
From: michael
To: Clerk"s Office
Subject: PH 1 - Bylaw 2363 (CD-64, 1485 Fir Street)
Date: June 23, 2021 11:05:45 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

I am M. R. Becker , occupant of ste. 105 at the Whitebirch Apts. ; i am in support of the Public
Hearing Item .

Sent from Mail for Windows 10
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